École Lac des Bois PAC

June 2018





SEPTEMBER PAC MEETING

Our first meeting for the 2018/19 school year will be Sept 12th at 6:30pm. If you have ever wondered what our PAC does, or have been thinking about getting involved, please come out. All parents are welcome!

2018/19 PAC EXECUTIVE

Next years PAC Executive is: President – Bonnie White Past President – Amy Heise Secretary – Andrea Makowichuk

A big thank you to Deanna McLeod who will be leaving the executive and Amy Heise who is moving to the past president position. Thank you both for all of your hard work over the past few years! The vice president and treasurer positions will remain vacant.

SUMMER FLOWER WATERING

We are seeking families who are interested in signing up for one week time slots to water flowers! Dates still vacant are:

Aug 1-8, Aug 8-15, Aug 15-22, Aug 29-Sept 5

Please email ldbpac@gmail.com to sign up or for more info!

YEAR END PIZZA LUNCH

Thank you to Panago Pizza on Westwood for sponsoring our year end pizza lunch! Go show them some support! ©

OUTDOOR FLOWER PLANTERS

A great big THANK YOU to Uncle Robert for the generous donation of flowers for our outdoor planters. Historically we have had many compliments on our flowers from neighbours and School District 57 staff who frequent the school over the summer – so thank you for making this possible!



Looking for information??



For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC information, please check out the website at www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca









Ongoing fundraisers:

Just a reminder to parents that the Boston Pizza and Save On fundraisers will continue even over the summer!

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston Pizza's Operation Education will donate money to our school for every receipt we turn in!

SAVE ON FOOD FUNDRAISER!

Do you shop at Save On Foods? Now you can help support the school while you shop! All you have to do is head to the customer service desk and buy a gift card before you shop. Tell them it's for Ecole Lac des Bois and they will record it in their book. We will earn 4% back on all Save On Foods gift card purchases!!

COLIBRI - UPCOMING FUNDRAISER!

Let's all do our part for the environment! The PAC will once again be offering the Canadian made, eco friendly, reusable Colibri bags for purchase again this upcoming school year. Keep an eye out for this fundraiser starting September 10th.

<u>A FINAL THANK YOU!</u>

One more thank you to all of the volunteers for making our school awesome!



COME JOIN US!

Want to get involved? Have PAC questions or ideas? Want to know what's happening?

If you would like to become involved as a parent volunteer with the PAC events / activities, please email the PAC at: ldbpac@gmail.com

Check us out on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/
LDBPAC/

Upcoming dates:

Last day of school: Aug 28th

First day back: Sept 5th 8:30-10am.